Dear Remote Sensing System Engineers and Colleagues:    
We invite you to participate in the SPIE Remote Sensing System Engineering Conference to be held in conjunction with the SPIE 2008 Annual Meeting during August 10-14, 2008 at the San Diego Convention Center, San Diego, CA, USA.  Abstract due date is January 28, 2008.  Late abstracts can be accepted.  Please see the attached announcement for more information. The conference information and abstract submission website is

http://spie.org/app/program/index.cfm?fuseaction=conferencedetail&export_id=x13102&ID=x12769&redir=x12769.xml&conference_id=844735&event_id=840091&programtrack_id=844673
If you have any further questions about this conference, please contact one of us immediately: Jeff Puschell at Jeffery_J_Puschell@raytheon.com or Phil Ardanuy at Philip_E_Ardanuy@raytheon.com
We look forward to your participation and to seeing you in San Diego, California in August!

Jeff  Puschell and Phil Ardanuy

Conference Chairs

Phone: 1-310-647-8600
Fax: 1-310-647-2727  

Email: jjpuschell@raytheon.com, jjpuschell@aol.com
